
SPECIAL EVENTS 

MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES – APRIL 16, 2015 

 

Present: Don Gillette, Joyce Kellogg, Peggy Schneider, Mike Dougherty, Alaina Rivers, 

and Nancy Stisser. 

Absent:  Phyllis Revell, Jim Reilly, Jani Eichelkraut, Wayne Eichelkraut and Heidy 

Eisert. 

 

Minutes 

The March minutes were read and approved on a motion by Don and second by Joyce. 

 

Old Business: 

Music in the Park: The committee set out to finalize the season concert schedule. 

Concerts will be scheduled July 11, 18 and 25 and August 8, 15, 22 and 29. The 

committee reviewed a “wish-list” of groups booked or suggested in past years and the 

schedule and cost of acts booked last summer before proposing a list of some old 

favorites and some new acts.  

 

Action: Various members will contact some of the acts that were proposed to see if they 

are available and at what cost, and report in a special subcommittee meeting at 2 p.m. 

Friday, April 24. At that time, the schedule lineup will be finalized. 

 

Heidy, who is familiar with booking agents through scheduling Riverfest acts, will be 

consulted to see if she can suggest additions to the potential lineup. 

Past organizers of Patriotic Night and Gospel Night, which have been folded into the 

Music in the Park series and funded by the SEC, will be contacted to see whether they 

will participate again this year. If not, the lineup will continue as set by SEC. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:12 p.m. The next regular 

meeting is May 21, 2015.  

 

Respectfully submitted by Peggy Schneider. 


